[image: image1.png]




REPORT OF THE AUS VP FINANCE – Jan 11th 2017
AUDIT: 

Audit is complete, the auditors have been reappointed for the fiscal year 2016-2017 and the auditor and I will be sitting down soon to fix the price of the audit at $10K for the next 3 years.

AUIF

Meeting has been set for Feb. 13th. Do get your applications in by the end of Jan so I can review them and ask for clarifications if needed.

FMC

First meeting would be this Friday, send your applications by midnight on Wednesday for this round of funding!

SNAX
Prices have been raised and that should cut down on the losses as mentioned, the rationale was increasing prices by on products that were highly popular and cutting out part of the baked goods from inventory as we see a lot of waste when it comes to those.

Yours sincerely,
Deepak Punjabi
